
Dear  
I hope this communication finds you well. As a valued member of our community, we wanted to reach out to you on behalf of the Anaheim Hills Rotary Club. We are excited to share details about an upcoming project that we believe aligns perfectly with your commitment to supporting our local veterans, military service members, First Responders and Rotary.
In honor of Veteran's Day, the Anaheim Hills Rotary Club is organizing a special initiative to display over 200 American flags in Eucalyptus Park in Anaheim Hills on November 9-12 2023. The primary objective of this project is to pay tribute to the bravery, sacrifice, and unwavering dedication demonstrated by our departed and current veterans and active-duty military personnel, First Responders as well as those loved ones whom you may want to recognize with their own personalized American Flag.  
We believe that through this visual display of patriotism and gratitude, we can unite our community, inspire others, and create a lasting impact on the lives of those who have selflessly served our country.
To bring this project to life and make it a resounding success, we are seeking donations and sponsorships from local businesses and organizations like yours. We kindly ask for your support in the form of financial contributions or in-kind donations to help cover the costs associated with the project, such as flag procurement, installation, maintenance, and associated event expenses.
By supporting this initiative, you will not only have the opportunity to showcase your commitment to our veterans and recognizing loved ones but also gain visibility and recognition as a proud sponsor of a community-wide effort. Each flag will display the name of your personal dedication. Your contribution will be acknowledged through various channels, including social media, our website, and Program book distributed at our dedication event held on Veteran's Day at the park. 
To be an Event Sponsor or to just dedicate a flag or flags please visit our web site, www.anaheimhillsrotary.org where you can select your level of sponsorship or just dedicate a flag. Our Anaheim Hills Rotary Foundation is a 501C3 tax deductible entity for sponsorship applicants.
We genuinely appreciate your consideration and support for this important event. Together, let us demonstrate our heartfelt gratitude to the men and women who have selflessly served our nation and provide Rotary with assets to continue doing good things in our community and the world.
Thank you for your time and attention.
Warm regards,
Tony Siragusa
 Rotary Club of Anaheim Hills

